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11 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Comic Relief: Friday 15 March 2019 
 
As I am sure you are aware Friday 15 March 2019 is Comic Relief – Red Nose day.  
Comic Relief exists to raise money by having fun, to change the lives of young people in 
the United Kingdom and the world’s poorest communities.   
 
As a school, we would like to support the fundraising efforts by holding a variety of events 
from lunchtime on Friday 15 March, including a staff vs students University Challenge style 
quiz, a Silent Disco and a number of Sports activities.  Students may participate or 
observe one of the events for a charge of £1.  Students may book their place by paying 
their £1 to their tutor.  Unfortunately, we have limited capacity, so places will be on a first 
come basis. 
 
Students may also make further donations to comic relief either to their tutors or in the 
collection buckets we will have around school on Friday. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs P Lawson 
Headteacher 


